
Campus Community, 

This Timely Warning message is part of College of the Desert’s 

commitment to provide campus-area crime information in compliance 

with the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy 

and Campus Crime Statistics Act or, Clery Act, as it is commonly 

known. 

On December 19, 2016, at 8:30 a.m., COD Public Safety was notified 

that the Agriculture Department storage shed had been unlawfully 

entered and property had been taken. The burglary is believed to 

have occurred between 5:00 p.m. on December 16th and 8:00 a.m. 

on December 19, 2016. Riverside County Sheriff’s Office and the COD 

Public Safety Department is investigating the incident. There is no 

suspect description at this time. 

If you have information about this or a similar incident, please call 

the COD Public Safety Department at (760) 341-2111. 

Risk Reduction Tips: 

• Secure your valuables, record serial numbers or engrave 

expensive items with identifying information. 

• Always lock your doors and windows; even when just leaving for 

a few minutes. 

• Report lost or stolen keys immediately to your department or 

supervisor. 

• Report suspicious persons or activities to the COD Public Safety 

Department immediately. 

Respectfully, 

Tim T. Nakamura 

Director, Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness 

Phone: 760-568-3352 

Email: tnakamura@collegeofthedesert.edu 

 


